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MINUTES OF THE PARK COMMITTEE 

September 17, 2019 

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  The members present were Mike 
Guadagnino, Steve Saliani, Nancy Larkin and Sandra Coira.  Peter Kikot, Lee 
Haymon, Councilman Robert Knapp, absences unanimously approved.  
 

2. Open to the Public: no one present.  
 
3. Salute to the Flag and the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 
4. Mike read the meeting announcement:  

 
This meeting is being held in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, duly 
announced, advertised and posted in the municipal building. 
 

5. Work Session 
 
1. Swords to Plows: It was reported that Peter Marcalus, who has taken the lead 

on this project, has raised a substantial amount of money. 
 

2. Dog Park:  the big boulders will be moved. Boris landscaping and the 
Borough engineer met and they will be moving the rocks.   The Dog Park is 
continuing their efforts to raise funds.  They reported that they need about 
$35,000 more in either cash donations or pledged services in order to meet 
their total fundraising goal.   
 

3. Parking Lot:  it was reported that the Borough has decided to use Macadam 
instead of the alternatives which were also brought forward to the Borough.  

 
4. Great Lawn, band shell, benches and band shell: a few benches will likely 

be installed around the great lawn area and additional shade trees will be 
planted.  The band shell and the parking lot should be completed this winter.  

 
6.       Open to the public:   No one present.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:13 p.m.  The next meeting will be held October 
22,  2019, at 8:00 p.m. 


